
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th September 2021  

NBA 2021 ANNUAL GENERAL CONFERENCE 

THEME: “TAKING THE LEAD” 

UPDATE NO. 4 

 

EARLY BIRD AND NEW MEMBERS REGISTRATION UPDATE 
 

 

• The TCCP is pleased to inform all intending delegates that deadline for Early Bird Registration 

for the NBA AGC 2021 has now been extended and will now close on Monday, 20th September 

2021. Intending delegates are encouraged to take advantage of this extension and complete all 

individual or group registrations on the conference portal at www.nbaconference.com.  

 

• For members called to Bar in July 2021, registration shall commence tomorrow, 14th September 

2021 and all that is required for registration is the member’s full name as it appears on the Call 

to Bar Certificate. 

 

Signed:  

   
O. V. Frank Briggs                     Mrs. Soibi Ovia  

Chairman, TCCP                     Secretary 

 

 

    
 
 

http://www.nbaconference.com/

